
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

TOWNSHIP OF MCKELLAR

Invites Tenders for

THE RE-CONSTRUCTION OF HURDVILLE ROAD PHASE I Contract 

No. 2025-13

The Township of McKellar is inviting tenders for the re-construction of 4 km of Hurdville 
Road. The work involves the replacement of approximately 30 road and driveway 
culverts, 2,700 linear metres of earth ditching, 400 linear metres of ditching in rock
(blasting), sub-excavation of the road base in selected areas, pulverizing 32,000 square 
metres of existing double surface treatment, placing 12,500 tonnes granular A and
4,000 tonnes granular B.

Bidders may obtain electronic tender documents from the municipal office from Karlee 
Britton Clerk/Administrator Phone 705 389-2842 and email  KBritton@mckellar.ca.
Bidders must register before documents are supplied. Tenders require a Bid Deposit 
and Bonds in the amounts specified in the Tender.

Sealed Tenders, clearly marked as to the contents, must be submitted to the McKellar 
municipal offices at 701 Highway 124, McKellar, Ontario by  3:00 PM, local time 
Wednesday, June 18, 2025  to the attention of:

ATT: Tom Stoneman Public Works Superintendent
Township Of McKellar
Box 69, 701 Highway 124,
McKellar, Ontario
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